
	
	
	
	

Due to the Independence Day holiday, our regular operations will 
be modified as follows:  

• Wednesday, July 3, 2024: 
o Cell Center: Same day processing samples must be dropped 

off between 8:30 AM and 2 PM 
§ Samples dropped off after 2 will be processed on July 

8th. 
o Biorepository:  All retrieval/deposit requests must be 

submitted by 4:30 PM. 
§ Retrieval requests submitted after 4:30 PM will be 

processed on July 8th. 
§ Dry Ice will be available 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM 

o Core Store: Will operate under normal conditions. 
o DNA Services: Early drop off required.   

§ Samples must be in Blalock by Noon 
§ CRB & Homewood drop-offs will be processed July 8th 

 
• Thursday, July 4, 2024:  All divisions CLOSED. 
• Friday, July 5, 2024:  All divisions CLOSED. 

 
• Monday, July 8, 2024: All division reopen with normal 

schedule. 

Have a safe and happy July 4th holiday! 

	

	


